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Another inspirational outing as part of SistersIn. In the morning we heard 
students, recent graduates and professors of QUB sharing their personal 
journeys through education and leadership before engaging in interactive 
‘breakout sessions’. Our girls enjoyed learning how AI can help you succeed 
from Prof Phil Hanna, engaging in legal debates in the School of Law, 
practising lifesaving skills through simulation-based education at the medical 
school and hearing about sustainable infrastructure aligned to a net zero 
carbon future from Structural Engineer Prof Su Taylor. We are very proud of all 
the girls representing CGS!

ISSUE

Congratulation to Jude, in Year 12, 
who was a finalist in this year’s 
Northern Ireland Young Musician of 
the Year. We are all so very proud of 
all you turn your hand to, Jude, with  
humility and musicianship in equal 
measure. Well done!

2024 Families First School of the Year for the Northern Region 

SU Weekend 2025

SistersIn News

Our annual SU weekend residential trip to Castlewellan Castle took place recently. 
We studied the book of Nehemiah and reflected on building our lives on God. Thank you 
to all those who attended, you made the weekend so incredible. Thank you to all those 
who led from the front and behind the scenes, the weekend would not have been 
possible without your faithful, generous and dedicated service.

Young Musician Finalist



Friday 11th April 2025: Last day of term – pupils 
finish at 12 noon for the Easter holidays
Monday 14th April -Friday 25th April 2025 
(inclusive): Easter holidays
Monday 28th April 2025: Pupils return to school 
on a Week 1 timetable
Monday 5th May 2025: Staff Development Day – 
no pupils in school

Dates for your diary

#proud

A team from INTO Films kindly came into school on Monday 
31st March to help inspire and guide our Year 9 pupils with 
their creative writing. Pupils thoroughly enjoyed the interactive 
experience and we look forward to learning of future successful 
writers.

title

INTO Films CGS Visit

Gold here we come! The sun shone on these 
three groups during their three days in the 
Antrim Hills, preparing for their Gold Duke of 
Edinburgh expedition in June. Our students 
navigated the terrain beautifully, while 
enjoying the high points and digging deep 
when things felt tough. Well done, everyone!

Duke of Edinburgh latest

#proud

A huge congratulations to our U12 
hockey team who won the Grosvenor 
tournament! They played some 
amazing hockey throughout the day. A 
special mention to our goalkeeper 
Imogen who made some incredible 
saves in the final A huge thank 
you to Grosvenor for hosting a 
fantastic day.We are so proud of you, 
girls! Well done!
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